
CITY OF MADRAS 
QUORUM NOTICE 

 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Madras City Council will participate in an Open House regarding 
proposed shopping cart regulations on February 26, 2024, 2:00-3:30 pm at City Hall, 125 SW E Street, 
Madras, OR 97741. A quorum of the City Council may be in attendance, this is not a Council meeting, 
and no deliberations or decisions will be conducted by the Madras City Council during this gathering.  
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